
Congratulations! 

 The 2019 Green Valley Shuffleboard League 
season, which competes January through March, 
has announced this season’s winners. 

 Pueblo Estates’ teams, The Roadrunners and 
The Quails, took second place and tied for 6th place, 
respectively. 

 
Pueblo Estates Roadrunner team members (lower row, left to right) 
Diane Zimmerman, Son Luong, Kathy Nesseth, Mick Sammon, Sally Lesiewicz; (upper row, left to 
right) Katie Sammon, Luke Gallagher, Al Halasz, Donnalee Mattson, Bill Nesseth, and  
Coach Karen Halasz.  Team member Diana Dougherty is not pictured. 


